

Minutes from KSARA Committee Meeting 12th March

Attendees: CB, DL, TM, KN, SA, TB, JP

Apologies: HH

- I. Minutes from February meeting: approved.
- II. Standing agenda items
 - a. CRAG – nothing to report
 - b. University Liaison – nothing to report
 - c. Highways and Parking
 - i. Canal Street/Northgate crossroads: still issues about right of way
TB to follow up on previous contact re signage, mini roundabout ?
 - ii. Northgate development parking
TB to follow up
 - d. KSARA Card
 - i. Detail of relaunch to be finalised (note slow Facebook take up)
 - ii. Improved card: plastic, incorporate new branding
 - iii. **DL to review offers with retailers**
 - iv. KSARA branding exercise
 1. **HH to explore school project possibility**
 2. **DL to approach Andy Porter/Friend re design**
 3. Street signs:
 - a. **DL to explore using above**
 - e. Planning/Licensing
 - i. Late licence requests coming in from new & old city centre venues. 2 main ones are The Florist (Northgate development) & The Red Lion at the top of King Street. Residents & KSARA objections raised
CB & DL to attend meeting re The Florist
DL & TMcD to raise at CRAG meeting Tuesday 5th April
TB & CB to attend meeting re The Red Lion
- III. Queen's Jubilee planning
 - a. Jade Palmer attended meeting to go through proposed plan
 - b. Date agreed as Friday 3rd June 6pm in the court yard at Bostock house
CB to send out hold the date email
T McD to speak to court yard residents to gain approval
 - c. Dress code will be 50's style, but optional
 - d. Drinks will be BYO
TMcD will bring his bar and set up with beer keg
Pims, we will get from Aldi

Plastic cups/plates and table cover roll Costco
Music TMcD to speak with Ellie
along with plastic cups

IV. Events

- a. Pub Quiz – **Agreed not to go ahead**
- b. Facebook – **Agreed we all need to get more involved in posting**
- c. CH1 Ladies WhatsApp, **ask to include SA to group link DL**
- d. Street History Evening at Storyhouse proposed by Jade
How do we find out more about the area
What do we know about our own houses
Could we get someone to present
Action all

V. Pocket Park proposal being driven by JP

- a. **JP to send email to contact@KSARA**
- b. **Agree date and who will attend with JP**

VI. AOB

VII. Next meeting: 7:00 pm 12th April at SA's house.